
Acknowledgement 
of Country

We acknowledge that we are
meeting on the traditional lands
of the Peramangk and Kaurna
people and we recognise their
connection and continuing
importance with the land. As we
move into our 2108 SACPPA
Conference this afternoon we
acknowledge and respect the
spiritual relationship that these
people have had with this land
and the importance it has to
Aboriginal people past and
present.
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